
I along with others feel that the small theatre owners should be helped after being shut down most of the year during the Covid 
crisis. Monies would help with back wages, rent and other ongoing expenses that have been occuring during this time. I hope that 
YOU on the committee will see the need for these hard working folks and help make some funds available in the coming months so 
that their next YEAR will less painful and allowing them to restart their business's. thank you for letting US appeal for the small 
theatre owners. 


